
 

 

 

 

Type: Endowed 

Amount:  Varies depending on investment income/loss (approximately $3,000) 

# Offered:  One per year 

Deadline: Refer to Allen College Institutional Scholarship Application 

Established: 2000 

Special Criteria:  Bachelor of Science in Nursing (BSN) student, minimum GPA of 
3.5, preference may be given to a student who has been actively involved in the 
community and provided volunteer service.  

 

Patricia Sapp was a lifelong supporter and leader in education. She exemplified lifelong learning. 
It is because of this passion for learning that her family–husband, Elwood, daughters, Jackie and 
Judith, and son-in-law, Bob Jesse–established a scholarship in her memory to help Allen’s 
students achieve their dream of becoming a nurse.   

Mrs. Sapp received her bachelor’s degree from Drake University. She taught elementary school 
in Magnolia, Lovilla, Morning Sun, Perry and completed her career at Dunkerton Community 
School where she taught elementary and junior high students.  

Mrs. Sapp was a member and past president of PEO Chapter BD in Independence. She was 
also a member and past president of the Allen Memorial Hospital Auxiliary where she 
volunteered countless hours. Mrs. Sapp was a member of the Iowa Hospitals and Health 
Systems Board. 

Mrs. Sapp enjoyed life–family first, and then a host of interests–friends, flowers, music, writing, 
and computers. She was dedicated to giving back to her community. 

What was special about Pat? Compassion, pride, dedication, sense of humor, common sense, 
intelligence and values she imparted to her family and those she touched. You combine those 
attributes and a passion for learning and you have some sense of the woman. 
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Memorial Endowed Scholarship 

 

 


